From: Tony DeSantis

Date: June 14, 2022 at 3:15:04 PM EDT

To: "Meloche, Richard" < rmeloche@essex.ca>

Subject: Charity Golf Classic

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, and know the content is safe. Note that even familiar contacts can have compromised attachments. Contact the IT Department if you are unsure.

Hi Richard: just following up with you regarding our upcoming golf event.

Not sure if you are aware but we invite all the municipalities to join us, and they compete in a Municipal Cup Challenge as part of our tournament. At this point we have secured the support of the Towns of Leamington, LaSalle, Amherstburg, Lakeshore and Kingsville. We wouldn't want the Town of Essex to miss out on the fun. Can you please encourage Town Council and town employees to consider assembling a foursome for "Team Essex".

I have attached a registration form for you to share. No pressure .. LOL

Thanks for your time and consideration!

Tony DeSantis

Manager, Community Relations and Resource Development 519.776.6483 ext.246

519.776.6972 fax